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Dear Parent/Carer          
 
It is my pleasure to invite you and your child to the  

Year 11 Core GCSE Information Evening on: 

Wednesday 4th October 2023, 18:00pm – 20:00 pm 

This academic year will be vastly important in shaping the future for your child and a successful set 
of GCSE results will ensure they are able to progress on to the next stage of their journey through 
education or employment. As parents, you play a vital role in supporting your child through what can 
be a challenging and stressful time. 

During the evening there will be presentations from English, Maths and Science Heads of Faculty, 
with key information for their subjects and how you as parents can support your child through their 
GCSEs.  

There will also be presentations and an opportunity to speak to representatives from Richard Huish 
College, Bridgwater and Taunton College, Exeter College, Petroc College and Space. 

This evening is always well attended by parents and students therefore we have split the Year 
group in half and both the subject presentations and College presentations will be repeated 
on the evening. 

Students and parents from 11B1, D1 and 11M1 please attend the presentations in the hall for 
English, Maths and Science at 18:00. 

Students and parents from 11B2, 11D2 and 11M2 please start the evening with the Post 16 
Colleges in C Block at 18:00. 

To assist you and your child in achieving the very best, we would strongly recommend you and your 
child attend the Core GCSE Information Evening. 

If you are unable to join us, please let us know how we can make it easier for you to attend future 
events. 

Yours sincerely 

 
MR MARTYN DUDLEY 
Deputy Head Teacher 

 


